
Due to the Co-operative not being able to provide skips for our 
tenants we have agreed to trial a company, Cameron 
Cleaning to go round our estates and uplift and dispose of 
bulk household items. 
 

To do this we require all residents in flatted                     
accommodation to leave bulk items at the side of 
their communal bin store area; those in back and 
front doors must leave them at the front of the property 
(on pavement)  
 

Should you have any large items to be uplifted you must place them in these 
areas by 8am on the date of uplift – 5 November 2020 
 

There are exemptions to what can be uplifted and this will include :- 
 

garden rubble, asbestos, car parts, gas bottles and any other hazardous or 
special waste.   
 

Only HOUSEHOLD items will be uplifted but will not include fridges and 
fridge freezers.  
 

All items is required to be left tidy, bagged or tied up i.e. laminate flooring  
to be tied up and carpets rolled up. 
 

This service is ONLY available to our tenants on a trial basis.  
 

If the Co-operative finds the service is overused resulting in the costs exceed-
ing the budget then we will have no alternative but to review it. This could 
ultimately result in the withdrawal of both uplift service and the skips. 
 

Please advise the office if you have changed your email address or mobile 
number.  This is vital to communicate with tenants should we continue with 
this service and wish to advise you of future dates. 

Bulk Uplift - 5 November 2020 


